
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 10, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Maskina Penalty Assessment 
 Docket No. UT-051707 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and 12 copies of Staff’s 
Corrected Response to Maskina Communications, Inc.’s Application for Mitigation and the 
accompanying Certificate of Service.  The Corrected Response corrects an error in the last 
sentence of paragraph 2.   In the Response, that sentence read, “For the reasons given below, 
Commission Staff (Staff) does not support any mitigation of the penalty.”  As revised in the 
Corrected Response, the sentence now reads, “For the reasons given below, Commission Staff 
(Staff) supports mitigation of the penalty” (emphasis added). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI        
Assistant Attorney General  
 
 
JCR:emd 
Enclosure  
cc:  Parties 


